Re: Gorden Graham,
Winnipeg O0ffioce.

Toronte, May 28, 1924,

Mr. M. P. Wnite,
Manager of Works,
Davenport Works.
Reference to your letter of May 15th, I am
attaching hereto a copy of Mr. Frank's letter dated

May 21st, I am also passing on copy of this letter
to Mr. H. M. Turner.

A, S, Bdgar, Manager,
Genl. Merchandising Department.
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